
CELEBRATING SUCCESS! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to all Westwood students who participated in our Fall 2015 Fundraiser. You were 
invited to enjoy complimentary Kernel’s popcorn and a movie on the afternoon of December 17, 2016.  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

Thank you Westwood Community! 

Our school-wide fundraiser was a success because of our students and parents.   
Our Mochaberry Coffee and Steeped Tea campaign raised an amazing $1149.00 for 
Westwood.  These funds will benefit our children by purchasing outdoor play equipment, 
musical instruments, and other school equipment. Together we make Westwood School a 
better place to learn and play. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Fall 2015 Fundraiser 

Westwood’s Top Seller 
We would like to congratulate Coda G. for being Westwood’s top seller in the Mochaberry Coffee 
and Steeped Tea Fall 2015 fundraiser. He raised 11% of the total proceeds and will enjoy the 
privilege of being principal for a day. Thank you Coda! 

Westwood’s Top 7 Sellers 
Congratulations to our top 7 sellers; Neveah I, Jacob M, Finton G, Zena B, Nate G, Alee F and Liam B. 
Together, they raised 50% of the total proceeds and will enjoy their choice of complimentary frozen 
yogurt or popcorn. Thank you Neveah, Jacob, Finton, Zena, Nate, Alee, and Liam! 

 

Westwood’s Top 24 Sellers 
We would also like to congratulate Tyson S, Maddie F, Jacob M, Daniel S, Jordyn C, Rose A, Mitchell 
T, Noah S, Aidan B, Matthew L, Ryan L, Thomas M, Scottland P, Mlouk S, Emma-Leigh P, and Paris S 
for rounding out Westwood’s Top 24 Sellers. The top 24 sellers will enjoy a pizza party at school. 

 

Westwood’s Top Selling Class 
Mrs. Pejcic's class will receive an extra gym class in the new year for being the top selling class. 
Congratulations! 

 

-  A n  i n i t i a t i v e  o f  t h e  W e s t w o o d  E l e m e n t a r y  S c h o o l  C o u n c i l  -  


